

Message from Mrs Millsop:

Today has been an exciting day of learning about the Coronation. In different year groups, children have learned about the regalia, re-enacted the service and promises made to God and the people in the oath. Children have listened to memories from grandmothers' recollections of the last Coronation. In older year groups, children have considered the role monarchy has to play in our democracy as well as the service the King has already made in terms of the Environment and his work through the Prince's Trust. We have all reflected what we might do this weekend to show service to others. Children shared their learning with each other in our special worship at the end of the day. Thank you to everyone who provided memories and artefacts and to the PTFA for our lovely coronation emblem pin badges.

W/C 8th May	W/C 15th May	W/C 22nd May
M Bank Holiday	M Y6 Residential to	M Y5 Parents invited in
T Y5 Residential&Y6	Pencelli all week	T Y1 Parents invited in
SATs week	T	W Y3 Parents invited in
W	W Yr R Parents invited in	T Y6 Parents invited in
Т	Т	F End of Term 5
F	F	

News

This week we met with Rachel Murray, our OPAL mentor and shared our developments so far. We have come a long way on our journey! We walked the site and considered how we will develop play further. We would really appreciate any tyres - car or smaller, such as motorbike tyres, as they can be used in so many ways to develop play. Please let Mrs McLaughlin know if you have any contacts for these. Thank you so much!

Nursery staff enjoyed an inspiring conference on Thursday. They have returned, buzzing with ideas to share across EYFS and to put into practice

Values: SERVICE

As we continue to explore the value of Service, we have thought about service to others, this week. Mrs Walker, who leads our young carers group, led our whole school worship with the group, where they discussed how being a Young Carer is a type of Service to other people. In KS1 and EYFS worship, Mrs Turner used the story of the Selfish Crocodile to identify who shows service and Mrs Dunn Christensen introduced the idea of being a humanitarian as way in which Service is given by one to another.